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Attendance Zone Committee (AZC) Co-Chairs Aaron Valencia and Lauren Edwards began the
meeting at 6:00 p.m. They discussed the charge and purpose of the AZC and the collaborative
process and timeline of the work of the committee.
Presentation

Superintendent Dr. Susan Bohn welcomed the AZC members and thanked them for
volunteering their time to contribute to this work. She introduced staff members who were in
attendance including Deputy Superintendent Kim Raymond, Assistant Superintendent of
Student and Community Programs Dr. Ingia Saxton, Director of Communications Mercedes
Mayer, Executive Assistant Katherine Springer, and Chief Financial Officer Earl Husfeld. Dr.
Bohn also introduced Board members David Lear and Jennifer Loftin.

Each member of the AZC introduced themselves and shared why they decided to serve on the
committee.

Demographers Kris Pool and Angela Fritz from Aledo ISD’s outside demography firm,
Population and Survey Analysts (PASA), shared the most recent demographic data for the
district. The data is in the most recent demographic study report and is available on the district’s
website. Members of the AZC asked Ms. Pool and Ms. Fritz questions about the data that was
presented, and the demographers discussed with the group the research methods and
information about planned development in the district and it’s impact on expected student
growth.
Presentation

Dr. Bohn reminded the AZC about the upcoming primary election and encouraged the
committee to go out and vote. Mr. Valencia and Ms. Edwards reviewed the upcoming AZC
meeting schedule and closed the meeting at 7:56 p.m.
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